
SJR12 TESTIMONY
I am urging the legislature to pass this proposed constitutional change.  Our health care needs are not being met for many of the 
people in Oregon.  And even those that do have some sort of health coverage are paying so much out of pocket that they cannot 
advantage themselves to healthy care.
If passed, this will allow the voters of Oregon to establish a statewide standard of living.  It will allow Oregon the direction we need to 
make health care a right and not just a commodity.  As we have experienced during the pandemic when it comes to public health 
everyone needs to be cared for.  The healthier our people are the stronger we all are.
Thank you for listening and representing the people of Oregon.
Lou Sinniger
Elmira, Oregon 


